Samaritas

Tax ID No.: 38-1360553
2/26/2019

Ahmed Al Taie
915 Cricket Cove Drive
Troy, MI 48084

Dear Ahmed,

I am writing on behalf of Samaritas to express our deepest thanks for your recent donation. Your
gift included the following: $500 gift card for our refugee families. Generous gifts from donors
like you provide the financial and moral support needed to continue our mission. Your donation
will be used to support refugees directly with bill payments and food purchases.

Your support has played a key role in our success in the New Americans program. Thanks to
you, arriving refugees can begin their new lives with a supportive community. Our goal is to
make sure every family is welcomed with open arms and open hearts, which you have made
possible.

There is no way to fully express our gratitude for your loyalty. We at Samaritas are continually
inspired by the dedication and generosity of donors like yourself who answer the call to give
again and again.

It is our hope that this letter will help to communicate our very big thanks for your generosity.
We look forward to a continuing partnership with you.

Sincerely,
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Julie von Foerster
Volunteer Coordinator, New Americans
(248) 663-0675 or jvon@samaritas.org



